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November 15, 2020 
 
 
Dear Ellerhorst Families, 
 
Virtual Recess​:  In the past two Fridays, we learned so much about what we can do and what we 
need to do in order to host a fun Friday Recess.  We received valuable feedback, and we are looking 
to improve it even more.  So this Friday, we will do it once more.  Details of the links and times will 
be posted later this week.  Again, thank you to our Student Council for helping out.  We also have 
our Rattler Lego Club again at 4:00.  Check the school website or email the school for more 
information.  
 
Dad’s Club​:  We do have a Dad’s Club meeting this Tuesday night.  This is for all dads, uncles, 
grandfathers, or anyone who wants to just hang out on a Tuesday night on a Zoom call, meet other 
involved dads, and talk about how we can contribute to our school.  A link will be posted by Class 
Dojo and on the school website.   
 
Principal’s Coffee Club​:  The Principal’s Coffee Club will again be at 9:00 Thursday morning.  Look 
for the link on Class Dojo or the school website’s calendar.   
 
Thanksgiving is Next Week​:  Next week, from November 23rd to the 27th, the school will be closed 
for Thanksgiving week.  Please take the time to think of what we are thankful for, and take the time 
to discuss gratitude with your children.  I would like to take this moment to thank all of the 
Ellerhorst Community for keeping a positive attitude and being resilient and flexible and 
understanding in this unprecedented time.  Please do your best to be safe during the holiday week.   
 
Be Charged​:  Remember to charge that Chromebook tonight.  Thank you, and have a great week.   
  
   
Greg Whaling 
Principal 


